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From: I

Sent: 07 August 2022 12:05
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application No. 3/2022/0269

A\

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Sirs,

Thank you for your letter dated 05 August 2022. As the occupier of |||} ]! have forwarded a copy of this

In respect of the application documents, | have no real comments except the say that this is a very ambitious
project, far bigger than most property extensions.

I am concerned however about the timescales and duration of this build and likely disruption to neighbouring
properties. Has the applicant provided any build programme showing the duration of this project? | also note that

the property will extend _and query whether scaffolding may need to be erecte_

of the fence for some of the construction work to be completed.

Regards




